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To the Executive Board
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bijlage(n)

cc.

onderwerp Privacy Policy

Dear Executive Board,

The University Council would like to thank you for the proposal for ‘Privacy Policy’ and
the given additional information.

DRAFT-DECISION
the University Council,
seen:
- the document ‘Privacy Policy’ UR 19 — 118, adjusted after the advice of the
University Council;

considering that:

- the former given advices by the University council (about version 1.3) have been
executed properly in the new document;

heard the commitments:
- instead of the word ‘companion’ that the word ‘UT-companion’ will be used;
- culture associations will be added to the non-exhaustive list of third parties to
which the University of Twente provides personal details;

decides:
to consent to the Privacy Policy of the University of Twente (version 1.4).

Yours sincerely,
On behalf of the University Coyncil,

%

drir H. Wormeester
Chairman




